
September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 7 - Wildboy - Rob Lloyd Jones

Year 7 students will be studying ‘Wild Boy’ by Rob Lloyd Jones during their English lessons. As our

ability to lend resources to students this year is limited, we are asking that students are

equipped with their own copy of the text to use both in and outside of class to support their

study as soon as possible.

One edition which is quite reasonably priced and we would recommend purchasing is:

Wild Boy - Rob Lloyd Jones (ISBN: 9781406354096)

This can be purchased from a range of bookstores both online and in store. The copy could be

either a new or previously owned book and an alternative edition of the full text other than the

one stated above would also be suitable for students to use.

Should the cost of purchasing the text be of concern at this time and your child is in receipt of

the Pupil Premium Grant, please get in contact with us in order for us to support with this.

Many thanks for your continued support, we apologise for the delay in sending this letter out.

Yours faithfully,

Ms J Rigby

Director of English

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Wild-Boy-1/dp/1406354090/ref=sr_1_1?crid=3BQPCKVKXYZZI&keywords=wild+boy+rob+lloyd+jones&qid=1663843451&sprefix=wild+boy+r%2Caps%2C83&sr=8-1

